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From: Gail Andrew   
Sent: 19 February 2021 15:19 
To: Clair Shields 
Subject: Re: Avery House 2021/0042 
 
Hi Clair, 
 
I called our builder this morning to clarify. Jack Pearse has advised that he uses Earthwool insulation. So we 
would use that as well, as long as aligned with you. 
 
Can you let me know if you need us to do anything further? Or if you have anymore clarifications? 
 
Kind Regards, 
Gail 
 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 

On Thursday, February 18, 2021, 5:23 pm, Clair Shields <c.shields@northyorkmoors.org.uk> wrote: 

Dear Mrs Sherwood 
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Please see attached letter in connection with your recent application for re-roofing works to 
Avery House.  

  

Kindest regards, Clair  

  

Clair Shields 

Planning Officer (Policy and Building Conservation) 

  

North York Moors National Park Authority 

The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, YO62 5BP.  

  

Following the Government’s announcement of new national restrictions (4 January 2021) 
the office in Helmsley will remain closed.  The Planning Team is still functioning with 
staff working from home. Due to this change of working procedure we are currently 
unable to make face to face site visits or hold meetings at our offices. We are still making 
some limited site visits. For further information please visit 
https://www.northyorkmoors.org.uk/planning and please send all correspondence 
electronically to planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk.  

  

  

 

 

CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the author, not 
necessarily the views of the North York Moors National Park Authority. This is a private 
message intended for the named addressee(s) only. Its contents may be confidential. 
If you have received this message in error please reply to say so and then delete the 
message. Any use, copying, disclosure or distribution by anyone other than the addressee is 
forbidden. 
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk 
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